
1% for Good provides grants to local organizations that are active in 
improving our communities. Sereno Group Santa Cruz will be supporting  
Hospice of Santa Cruz County from July through September 2018.
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At Hospice of Santa Cruz County, we are committed to helping 
youth grieving the death of a loved one find hope and healing, and 
discover they are not alone. Through Children’s Grief Support at 
Hospice, kids aged 6-17 have access to specialized counseling, grief 
education in schools, and Camp Erin – an annual weekend of fun, 
friends, and discovery. Through this program, more than 600 youth 
each year develop tools they can use throughout their lives to manage 
stress, improve mental health, and to thrive. 

Learn more about Hospice of Santa Cruz  
County’s vision that all people in our community  
live and die with dignity at 
 www.hospicesantacruz.org
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A place to discover 
you’re not alone


